

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Monday the children came in to school to find a broken chair and a spilt bowl of porridge! Who could it be!?? We decided it was Goldilocks and we have been reading different versions of 'Goldilocks and the three bears' all week. We have looked at the patterns in the text, decided who the characters are and the main events which happen in the story.

We have carried in the theme in Maths, where we have used lots of comparative language like big, small, long and short. We have sorted beds, chairs, porridge bowls and spoons into different sizes and talked about who they could belong to. At home you could find things of different sizes and see if your child can talk about the different sizes.

Thank you to all of the parents who came to the Maths workshop yesterday. It was a great success and there will be another one next Thursday at the same time of 9:15. Next week's session will be all about rhyme so we hope lots of you will come along!

Finally, thank you to all of the parents of came to the parents afternoon on Wednesday. We felt that it was really positive and helpful and we would like to thank you for all the supportive comments and feedback.

We hope you have a lovely weekend thank you again from all of the Nursery team!







